
7511 Greenwood Avenue N #4011• Seattle • Washington • 98103 

Phone: 206.764.3345 • website: www.bluerockmgt.com 

November 8, 2021 

VIA E-FILING 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: Blue Rock Water Company LLC – First Revised Sheet No. 16 
Canceling Original Sheet No. 16; First Revised Sheet No. 23 Canceling 
Original Sheet No. 23 

Dear Ms. Maxwell, 

      Attached you will find the above-referenced tariff pages. The purpose of this 
filing is to add water leak procedures and a pass-through water system facilities 
charges for the Suddenview Water System (DOH ID# 12451F) and Lowper Water 
System (DOH ID# 019595). Attached is a notice sent to customers. The company 
is providing the required thirty (30) day notice. 
     This filing will not generate additional revenue for the company; therefore the 
company is not submitting depreciation schedules, proforma adjustments and 
other materials, excluding those referenced in the letter, as required by WAC 480-
07-530 and requests a waiver of that rule to the extent necessary.

The proposed leak procedures will allow the company to reduce a customer’s
water use fee for high-use caused by leak once in a twenty-four (24) month period 
upon presentation of sufficient evidence that the leak has been repaired. The 
attached Revised Sheet No. 16 provides the water use fee reduction period and 
calculation methodology. 
     The proposed water system facilities charge is a pure pass through of fees 
charged by Clallam County and Snohomish County PUDs for new connections 
that have not paid general facilities charges assessed by these utilities. The 
company attached copies of current water supply contracts that detail the pass 
through nature of the fees the company will collect and pay to Clallam County 
and Snohomish County PUD. These fees are subject to annual review and revision. 
     Mr. Jason Dorland has the authority to issue tariff pages on behalf of the 
company and the undersigned has the authority to file those tariff pages on 
behalf of the company.
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The company respectfully requests that the Commission approved the filed 
revised tariff sheets. 
    If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact the 
undersigned. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Sara Dorland 

Finance Manager 

 

 

Enclosures 

 

Cc:  Jason Dorland (via email) 

 Jim Ward (via email) 

      


